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Greetings,

I respectfully ask that you strongly consider voting yes on HB2314. Is over congested as our
roadways are I have counted on motorcycle commuting for years. It's cost-effective inefficient
and it gets me outside. 

I have been hit on the motorcycle twice by SUV drivers. The most terrifying thing on a
motorcycle is not being seen or considered. I have ridden in traffic in California on vacation
and I know that Lane sharing gives a motorcyclist more options to get out of the way of car
traffic. 

From my experiences I believe a vote of YES on HB2314 will help motorcyclists be seen, get
out of the way of automotive traffic and stay safe.

I greatly appreciate your support!

James Lewis
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